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Comments: After reviewing the Executive Summary, I think the following should be included as species of

concern; wolverine they are not listed yet under the Endangered Species act; all bats due to white nose fungus;

Toads, frogs and salamanders due to drying forest conditions; fisher due to low population and distribution;

pearly shell mussels due to distribution and degraded water quality. Many of the species were said to not have

been documented or insufficient information is available and this should be rectified so they may be added in the

future. The common loon, trumpeter swan and clark's nutcracker should also be added. 


